
From: Ald Aaron Perry <AldDist12@waukesha-wi.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 1:19 PM 
To: Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov> 
Subject: Tourism 
 
Mayor, 
 
Per our discussion today regarding the convention bureau. Due to scheduling (morning meetings), and 
unfortunate circumstances with the pandemic it’s best that another council member be appointed to 
serve on that board. Whoever you appoint, I’ll support at council next week. 
 
Thanks, 
Aaron  
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